
Update Paul Kwofie – End of first semester Year 2 

 

Dear Sponsors, 

 

It is with pleasure that I write to you. I am a student of Kwame Nkrumah University of Science and 

Technology, Ghana. I am currently in second year at the medical school. 

The first semester began on 3 September 2018 and will end on 21 January 2019. I am undertaking 

three courses in the second year; Anatomy, Biochemistry and Physiology. 

 

Studies has been great as we close the semester. Several continuous assessments tests have been 

organized. The second year and the years ahead in the medical, school in Ghana does not undertake 

semester based examination but yearly ones. I will therefore have no examination results till the end 

of the academic which is around August. 

I am very grateful for your support and I promise to work harder to be one of the best doctors to 

come 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Paul Kwofie 


